
MONKTON PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES 
December 3rd, 2024 

Approved: 12/17/2024 
 
 

Members Present: Marilyn Cargill (co-chair), Wendy Sue Harper (co-chair), Debra Sprague, 
Adam Miller 
 
Visitors: Stephen Pilcher 
 
Absent: Michael New, Peter Close, Ivor Hughes 
 
The meeting was called to order by Marilyn Cargill at 7:06 
 
Debra Sprague moved to discuss minutes from the 11/19 meeting, seconded by Wendy Sue 
Harper. A motion to approve the minutes with one spelling correction was passed 4-0. 
 
Wendy Sue Harper moved that the board go into executive session to discuss the findings of 
the subcommittee working on the Zoning Administrator interview and recommendation process 
at 7:12., Adam Miller seconded. At 7:24, Wendy Sue Harper moved to come out of executive 
session, seconded by Debra Sprague. The Commission voted 4-0 to move candidate Susan 
Gulrajani forward to the Selectboard for an interview. 
 
There was discussion about the feasibility of meeting on December 17th. Based on the 
anticipated attendance of the four members present, it was decided that there will be a meeting. 
 
Discussion around the town survey’s composition continued, this session focusing primarily on 
how to best identify the needs and desires of elder Monkton residents. 
 
Due to technical issues affecting public broadcast and a developing weather situation affecting 
road conditions, Adam Miller moved to adjourn at 7:46 pm, seconded by Wendy Sue Harper. 
 
 
 
These minutes submitted by Adam Miller 
 


